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Justin S. Wales, co-chair of Carlton Fields’ Blockchain Technology and Virtual Currency practice,

authored the Los Angeles Daily Journal article,  “When High-Tech Cryptocurrencies Meet Low-Tech

Scammers.” The article discusses the threat of a security breach, which can occur in schemes such

as a SIM-card swap con, for those holding cryptocurrencies and how to protect oneself from being

scammed. Read the article.
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